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Item 5.1 

 
 
 
Date: 6 January 2012 

Our ref:  

Your ref: 

 

 

Councillor Tony Favell 

Peak District National Park Authority 

c/o Democratic Services 

Aldern House,  
Baslow Road,  
Bakewell,  
DE45 1AE 
 

Chief Executive 
Oldham MBC 
Level 3, Civic Centre 
West Street, Oldham OL1 1UG 

Tel:  0161 770 4190 
Fax:   0161 770 4045 

 

Dear Councillor Favell, 

 

Re: Authorised Absence – Councillor Barbara Beeley. 

 

 

I am writing with regard to Councillor Beeley’s ongoing absence from Peak District National 

Park Authority meetings.   Due to a long term serious illness Councillor Beeley has been 

unable to attend Authority meetings and her last attendance was 22nd July 2011. 

 

Therefore, due to the serious nature of her illness and as per Section 85 of the Local 

Government Act 1972, I would request that Councillor Beeley’s non attendance be 

considered as an authorised absence to continue until 29th February 2012.  It is anticipated 

that Councillor Beeley should have returned to her duties by this time. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Charlie Parker 
Chief Executive 

 

Email:  charlie.parker@oldham.gov.uk 
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